
As part of the OPSB's rules review process I would like to submit the below entry for the 
OPSB's review. 
 
http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/DocumentRecord.aspx?DocID=67786725-2d86-49f0-9db9-
89aa26842303 
 
This entry is one of the major things that needs to be fixed in the approval process of 
these projects. This "community announcement" lacks any real substantive information. 
Things that it lacks in my opinion: 

• The announcement only gives 15 days notice to the public ahead of the Public 
Meeting. In my opinion this should be at a minimum of 30 days notice with a 
reasonable argument that could be made for 45 days. 

• The announcement says, "build a windpowered generation facility located in 
Paulding County, Ohio". Why does it not mention what townships, towns, etc.. 
will be impacted? 

• There is no mention of any of the following: 
o How many Megawatts 
o How many wind turbines 
o How tall the turbines could be 
o A wind developer website where people could go for information 
o The OPSB case file website where people could go for information 
o The OPSB case file # 
o Any kind of map of what is being proposed 

 Project footprint 
 Turbine locations 
 O & M Office location 
 Transmission line location 

o Any real insight to who approves the project, any information regarding the 
OPSB, or any mention of the OPSB 

 
This MUST be fixed in this rules review process. The "announcement" that was in a 
local paper looks like an ad for some diet pill that everyone probably just would skim 
over an not even notice. I am not sure if this can be filed as a public comment yet but I 
would like it to be filed somewhere where people will review it. 
 
Thank You 
 
Chris Aichholz 
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